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22nd January 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,    
 
As part of our learning in History, I have arranged a trip for the class to go to 
Dr Johnson’s house in Fleet Street on Wednesday 31st January. 
 
Children should be at school for registration at 8.50am as usual. We will be 
leaving in the morning and will be back to school early afternoon. We will be 
travelling by bus.   
 
There is no charge for this trip. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch.  Please tick the boxes below to indicate 
whether you would like your child to have a school packed lunch or a home 
one.   
 
Please could your child wear a coat and comfortable footwear suitable for 
winter weather. 
 
Please note that for insurance purposes we must have written permission 
from you and cannot accept permission by telephone. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Liz Michael 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please return this slip by Friday 26th January 
 
I give permission for my child _______________________ in Year 1 to go on 
the trip to Dr Johnson’s House (on Wednesday 31st January) and to travel by 
bus. 
 
School Packed lunch                        Home Packed lunch     
 
Cheese sandwich  /  turkey sandwich (Please circle for school lunch) 
 
Signed: _________________________________ Date: _______________ 
 

 


